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Dear Brother in Christ, 

I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you 
information as needed. 
 
Holy Father’s call for a Universal Synod entitled, “For a Synodal Church: 
Communion, Participation, and Mission.” (repeated from last week 
 
Linked here is a letter to priests from Cardinal Gregory sharing important 
information on the upcoming Universal Synod.  

Also, linked here is a letter to the Faithful from Cardinal Gregory. Please 
distribute this letter to your community in the manner you deem is best. 

Priests are invited to concelebrate the Opening Mass of the Synod. The Mass 
will be celebrated this coming Sunday, October 17 and 7:00 p.m at the 
Cathedral of Saint Matthew. Priests are asked to RSVP to Brother Joseph 
Murphy in the Worship Office if you plan to concelebrate. 

Modification to Barracuda Spam Filter for adw.org Priest Email Accounts 

ADW IT will migrate our Barracuda spam filter to the cloud on October 20th from 
5pm – 7pm.  

We are making this change to prepare for an email migration to Microsoft 
365, which will take place for the Pastoral Center staff in the coming weeks. IT 
plans to migrate your adw.org email account to Microsoft 365 in the coming 
months. More information will be provided as we move closer to the migration 
date.  

The migration to the cloud of our Barracuda will change the look of the 
email notification from Barracuda. 

 

 

 

   

https://adw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/10/21-letter-to-priests-synod.pdf
https://adw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/10/WDG-Letter-to-Faithful-on-Synod-10621.pdf
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Please see the image below as an example 

 
 
Additionally, the migration to the cloud will change how you will log into 
Barracuda in the future. The accounts will be linked to the adw.org accounts 
in Microsoft 365. In short, you will not be able to log into Barracuda until your 
account has been migrated to Microsoft 365. Until the migration to Microsoft 
365, should you have messages in your quarantine inbox and you would like to 
deliver them, please contact the Helpdesk at it@adw.org for assistance. In the 
email request, we ask that you include the subject line, sender, and timestamp 
of the quarantined message.  

If you have any questions regarding the Barracuda migration to the cloud, 
please contact ADW IT at it@adw.org.  
 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-
prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and 
cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El 
Pregonero newspapers. 
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As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia   

    

         

 
 


